
Covid Safe Plan - Tangerine Hair Design 

At Tangerine Hair Design we are committed to remaining open and safe during this extended 
period of change. We understand the importance of hairdressing to the community and wish to 
continue providing our service to our clients.

 

As a business we are adapting to necessary changes.  Government and business requirements 
are changing very quickly,  so please keep an eye on our social platforms for updates. Alternately, 
please contact us if you have questions.


We continue to refine our Industry Leading Plan to make sure your visit to Tangerine Hair Design is 
safe. Our priority is safety for you, our staff and our loved ones.


While visiting our salon you will see some changes. These are:


• Clients are required to sign in by entering your name, address and phone number in our log 
book upon entry to the salon.


• Only 2 (two) clients are allowed in the salon at once.

 

• We have an allocated wash basin for hand washing on entry to and exit from the salon. 


• Hand sanitiser is available for all staff and clients.


• Each work station and basin that has been used is sanitised after every individual client. 


• All magazines have been removed.


• Disposable drinking cups are in use. 


• All our staff have completed the Australian Government Infectious Control Training in 
COVID-19. 

• Staff will not attend work if they are showing any signs of illness. They will make a doctor’s 
appointment to be cleared to return to work. 


• Our staff understand the risks and are taking extra precautions outside of work in relation to  
socialising and social distancing.


• If you are unwell, PLEASE CANCEL your appointment. Life happens and we are more than 
happy to reschedule your appointment for two weeks.


• Staff are required to survey the health of every client that visits the salon. 


• ANY CLIENT showing signs or symptoms of illness will be turned away. 


WE ASK THAT YOU DO NOT VISIT US IF YOU ARE SHOWING SIGNS OF THE CORONA VIRUS 


These include:


• Mild cough 


• Fever


• Sore throat 


• Shortness of breath


• Fatigue 
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SO THAT WE CAN RESCHEDULE YOUR APPOINTMENT, WE REQUIRE THAT YOU INFORM US 
OF THE FOLLOWING CIRCUMSTANCES :


• If you have recently returned from overseas travel and you have NOT completed a period of 
isolation of 14 days before your next visit to the salon. 


• If you have been in contact with someone who has tested positive for the virus. 


• You have been asked to be quarantined by medical staff. 


We are here to help. If you have any questions, please call us. We also hope that during this time 
you do trust our plan and continue to visit Tangerine Hair Design. 


We wish you and your families good health and all the best. 

Thank you


TANGERINE HAIR DESIGN 
w: www.tangerinehair.com.au

p: 07 3848 8462
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